
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114 or 
Financial Secretary Matt Reidy at 505-290-0237. 

  
Next meeting will be August 15, 2019, 7PM 

 
 
Ben Norton, Greg 
Woydziak, Denzil Robbins, 
Art Corona, Father Suresh, 
Damien Yervasi, Bryan 
Collard, Wayne Olmstead, 
Paul Hoelscher, Jim 
Colton, Blake Marlia 

Thank you to those who have stepped up to 

help with RE classes. We still need a few 

more volunteers. If you are interested, 

please contact the office. Classes are 

scheduled to begin September 22 and will 

run through May. Classes will be held 

immediately following the Sunday 9:30am Mass. If you are 

interested in helping please contact  Ann at the parish office 

(541-523-4521. 

Join us for the annual Diocese of Baker 

Catechetical Symposium, August 23, 2019 

at 4:00PM to August 25, 2019 at 12:00PM.  

This years symposium will focus on 

building Catholic Culture in our 

communities, especially Catholic homes. Gather with others 

from around the Diocese to grow and discuss Catechesis and 

Evangelization in our great Diocese. 

Fostering Hope Initiative, Catholic 

Community Services 

Safe Families for Children of Oregon: is a 

movement fueled by compassion to keep 

children safe and families intact. If you are 

interested in learning more there is a 

presentation by Kevin Lamson on Monday, August 12th, 6:30PM 

at the Baker City Nazarene Church, 1250 Hughes Lane, Fellowship 

Hall. 

Come join the Youth Group for a fun 

night on Monday, August 5th at 

6:30PM. This will be Johnathan’s last 

time so come and wish him well as he 

pursues new challenges. 

August Duties 

Albs: Marianne Klingler 

Fonts:  Heidi Wlodarczyk 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

FOUND: clip on sunglasses.  They 

are in the parish office. 

FOUND: Sun glasses in pew on 

Tuesday or Wednesday. They’re 

now in the parish office.  

LOST: Catalina Corona lost her 

reading glasses last Saturday night 

at Mass. If you know where they 

might be, or have found them, please contact the parish office. 

 

The Troy Stewart Family is going through a very traumatic 

and difficult time due to their son, Shane, medical issues. 

He was Life Flighted to Boise two weeks ago. Crushing 

medical bills and expenses are looming large, not to 

mention the air evacuation alone that could amount to 

over $50,000.00.  

If you would like to help the Stewart family, you can give 

through the “Go fund me” on Facebook or leave a 

donation at the Parrish Office. Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

Squeeky Mitchell is now home 

from the hospital and 

recuperating . He would love to 

have company and visit to catch 

up on all the goings on. So please 

stop by and say “hi”! WELCOME HOME SQUEEKY!! 


